
10th March 

2023 

News 

This week has been busy in school.  

Year 2 have been busy carrying out assessments and their resilience and determination has been noted - 

well done Year 2! 

Year 3 have had much fun this week sculpting their insects and animals. They look fantastic and they cannot 

wait to bring them home.   

Year 6 have visited Crucial Crew and discussed lots of important messages to keep themselves safe in the 

community. Ask your children what they found out 

about criminal activity.  

 

Next week sees Year 4 go to Kingswood on            

residential.  All the children are very excited. 

Attendance 

Whole School – 93.5% 
Highest House – Tornado Red with 94.6% 
  
This week we had an exciting attendance                   
incentive!  Our Children in Year 5 and 6 who achieved      
excellent attendance during February took part in a 
Fun Filled Forrest School session.  A big thank you to 
the staff who were involved in the smooth running of 
this! 
 During March children who are a part of the National 
Tutoring Programme and achieve over 93% will also be 
given the opportunity to have fun in Forrest School!  
  
Attendance is extremely important for all  
children and each child will be given the  
opportunity to take part in an incentive throughout the 
year, thank you for your  support. 

 

Cross Country Run 

All children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 have taken 

part in a cross country trial this week.   

Unfortunately the date has been           

postponed until Saturday 22nd April 

2023.  

Well done to the following children who qualified to 

take part in the Hill House competition.  

Year 3 and Year 4 

Chance B, Alfie H, Gabriel L, Harry D, Umaiza M,  

Pippa R, Anaya K, Amelia O’B 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Riley R, Oliver H, Carlos De S, George S, Sophie E, 

Yvie G, Saya M, Jamie LC. 

 

All children ran well, why not encourage them to go 

for a run this weekend? 



Safeguarding 

 

 

 

This week the safeguarding information is for supporting you as parents and carers to talk to your children about 
extremism and radicalisation.  The link will take you to a number of resources and information to help in          

developing your own understanding and also on how to support children and young people.  

Click on the image above to link to the website  

 

Ready 

Be ready for school, be on time 

and dressed appropriately with 

the items you need for the day. 

Safe 

Follow the rules for health and 

safety for yourself and others. 

Be in the right place at the right 

time.  

Respectful 

Listen to others, use appropriate 

language, look after the building 

and objects within. Keep hands 

and feet to yourself.  

https://educateagainsthate.com/parents/

